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So it’s a new year 

 

A time of renewal.  A time of hope.   

However, we need to consider the negative impact COVID19 

has imposed on so many of our youth and their families when 

planning  programming for afterschool, summer, and other 

extended learning opportunities.  Trauma Informed Care, 

Social-Emotional Learning, and Mental Health 

Support must play an integral role.    We need to 

be prepared to support youth and their families 

with the knowledge that children are resilient and 

within positive environments they can grow, 

learn, and succeed.   

But don’t forget yourself!  All of us have experi-

enced some level of stress, anxiety, and many of us secondary 

trauma.   It is time to consider self care.  Take a few breaths 

and reflect on yourself and your well being.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

WAYNE

        ANNUAL CONFERENCE  

      April 8th and 9th, 2022 

                  VIRTUAL 

   For conference information please go to  

   www.NetworkForYouthSuccess.org     

             

   Register Here ->  

Wishing all of you a safe and 

healthy New Year! 



 Clyde-Savannah  

                      SPOTLIGHT ON 

             21ST CENTURY COMMUNITY 

       LEARNING CENTERS 

 

Clyde-Savannah: 

Elementary (K-6)  

 60 Participants, M-TH, 2:15—5:30pm 

 Drum-It-Up Mondays, 3:30—4:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R/SR High (7-12 

 15 Participants, M-TH, 2:45-5:45m  

 LIFT—Workshops at Community Center 

Other Programming 

 Field Trip to Destiny wonderworks 

 Open Swim M,W,F, 6-8 pm   

 Fitness Center, M-F, 6-730 am, Sat. 8-2pm and Sun. 8-12 
pm 

 

Lyons    

Elementary (PreK-6) 

 100 Participants (20+ on 
waiting list) Dismissal to 
5:00 pm 

 

MS/HS (7-12) 

 Sports Study Hall/Tutoring/
Health & Wellness/Food 
Preparation/ and Exercise 
Workshops. 

 

 

 

 

 

North Rose—Wolcott 

Elementary (K-4) 

 45 Participants, T-TH, Dismissal-5:pm 

Middle School (5-8) “After the Bell” 

 45 Participants, T-TH, 3:10—5:10 

HS 

 15 + Participants  3-5 pm  “LIFT” 

 

Red Creek 

Elementary (K-5) 

 72 Participants, M-TH, 3:30—5:00 

 Three rotations each day. 

MS/HS  (6-12) 

 20 Participants (T, TH) 3:30—5:00 

 Magic the Gather-
ing 

Other Programing 

 Weekend, (PreK-
2nd) Basketball/
Soccer 

 Open Recreation/
Swimming. 

 

 

 

Sodus 

Elementary  (PreK-3) 

 45 Participants, M,W,TH  3:00-5:00 pm 

 M-F  Virtual Tutoring for Quarantined  Students 

Intermediate (4-6) 

 80 Participants, M-TH, 3:00—5:00 pm 

Jr/Sr High 

 45 Participants, M-TH, 3:00—5:00 pm 

 



  2022-2023 BUDGET PRIORITIES 

Afterschool Programs have risen to the moment.  In spite 

of program disruptions caused by COVID-19, the vulnera-

bility of the afterschool infrastructure, and limited re-

sources, many afterschool providers—driven by passion 

and commitment to meet critical needs— continue to 

adapt high-quality programs to support youth and their 

families. 

Each year, the Network for Youth Success works  with the 

afterschool field to develop priorities for the New York 

State  budget.  This year's priorities look to streamline 

opportunities and processes to strengthen, enhance, 

transform, and leverage afterschool programs to    

empower youth success.   

For more information on the budget priorities, please go 

to:    https://networkforyouthsuccess.org   (Click on Policy 

- then on State Budget—2022-2023 budget priorities) 

 

If Interested in participating, please contact 

June Muto :   (315) 748-0530   

waynemost@networkforyouthsuccess.org 

 

     2nd Annual Holiday Dinner 

 

We held our second annual community 

Holiday Meal, on Wednesday, December 

22nd.  Again we were able to provide a 

hot, balanced meal for over 300 people 

in our community.   Our special thanks 

to Josh Arnold for contacting our local 

businesses for our donations, and for all 

the cooking!   

We are so grateful for the community 

minded businesses, whose donations 

made this possible:  Wegmans, Main 

Street Restaurant, Craft 120, Walmart, 

Erie Shore Landing, and Canal View.  

Thank you to Lyons Community Center 

for allowing us to use their facility! 


